
Via Email, Be npc.org 

Mr. Nichols, 

This email is in response to Mr. Rex W. Tillerson’s letter dated August 25, 2016 requesting ideas for 

topics on which the National Petroleum Council’s insights might uniquely inform public policy decision- 

making for the future. 

    

   

   
   

  

iam a strong believer that the depth and breadth of our nation’s ¢ 2 ture will either 

enhance or limit our success in energy production, and also imp i pvelop energy in the 

safest, most efficient manner. With that, | submit the followi 

e Streamlining of the federal permit process for the develop 

construction 

e Streamlining of the federal permit process for thesde 

facilities 

glooment of HG ral gas export 
   

   

    
   

   

     
Please do not hesitate to reach out to my office any questions. 

Sincerely, 

JUAST 
Christi Craddick 
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